
 
 

 
 

 

 

August 30, 2024 

JVCKENWOOD Selected as a Constituent of the JPX-Nikkei Index 400 
 

Yokohama, August 30, 2024－JVCKENWOOD Corporation has been selected as a constituent of 
the JPX-Nikkei Index 400 for the fiscal year 2024 (from August 30, 2024, to August 28, 2025), 
which is jointly calculated by JPX Market Innovation & Research Institute, Inc. and Nikkei Inc.  
 
JPX-Nikkei Index 400 
The JPX-Nikkei Index 400 is a stock index 
composed of companies with high appeal for 
investors, which meet requirements of global 
investment standards, such as efficient use of 
capital and investor-focused management perspectives. The new index promotes the appeal of 
Japanese corporations domestically and abroad, while encouraging continued improvement of 
corporate value, thereby aiming to revitalize the Japanese stock market. 
 
Please refer to the Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. website for further details. 
https://www.jpx.co.jp/english/markets/indices/jpx-nikkei400/ 
 
JVCKENWOOD will continue to be committed to meeting the expectations of its stakeholders by 
continuously striving to enhance corporate value in alignment with the corporate philosophy, 
"Creating excitement and peace of mind for the people of the world." 
 
This document is based on the information available at the time of release. Please note that it may differ from the latest information. 
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